
10th February 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 
 

Traditional Stories 

This week we observed the plants in nursery and made our own growing flowers! 
 



After Half Term in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘The Very Hungry Cater-
pillar‘. 
 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will explore the concept of more, finding 1 
more of objects around the classroom. 
 

 

 Messages 

Have a lovely half term! School will be open 
again on Monday 20th February. 
 
Remember to send in any photos of 
your children learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

We will print with fruit and make symmetrical 
pictures e.g. butterflies. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
 
We will explore with fruit by sorting them in 
different ways. We will taste different fruits 
and explore floating and sinking with fruit.  
 
 
 
 
 


